=
F- New Zealand
; ATIONA
%ﬁgi} L/@E M E&E—E :II-GENIF »!:JL%INEG,NPFS%E %ES?LIT%E

Hpd Pirhimins O Aaféarva MATAKI ROKOHANGA - HE URUPU MAHUKI

180 Molesworth Street, PO Box 3017, Wellington 6011 Phone +64 4 474 9499 Fax +64 4 498 7409

18 January 2016

Valerie Morse
fyi-request-3453-a5e425al @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Morse
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

I refer to your letter dated 9 December 2015 in which you requested

e ‘“have the NZ Police sought any assistance from the GCSB during the 2014/15
financial year”.

I can confirm that the New Zealand Police did seek assistance from the GCSB during the
2014/15 financial year.

Yours sincerely

P E JONES
MANAGER PARTNERSHIPS
NATIONAL ELLIGENCE CENTRE
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